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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Councilmembers 

  Douglas Faseler, City Manager 

 

From: Susan Caddell, Director of Finance             

Subject: Budget Amendment            

Date:  May 15, 2019            

Attached you will find a budget amendment for the Utility Fund to appropriate funds for 

the engineering, construction and contingency for two parallel sanitary sewer force mains 

at Geronimo Creek Wastewater Treatment Plant.  The engineering contract will be 

presented during another City Council agenda item on May 21. 

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

 

 


